Dear Sir/Madam,

I would wish to have my name lodged in any presentation to the Government regarding the amending of the DFRBD and Commonwealth Superannuation Act. I spent 21 years in the RAAF, and a further 20 years in Commonwealth of Australia employment. During those periods I served in every state in Australia and overseas in Malaya, Thailand and France. My family accompanied me of all, but one, of those postings during my Airforce Service. I realize that conditions of service have improved dramatically over the past 30 plus years, however the Servicemen and Servicewomen have had to perform their duties in a more arduous environment than their civilian counterpart. Our military personnel deserve special considerations for conditions of employment than their civilian counterpart, hence I perceive that any tampering with those conditions to be a travesty of justice.

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion.

Ken Lawrence